
Good Morning Parkway North!  Today is October 10, and here are your morning 
announcements! 

 

Parkway North's GSA will have its first Official Meeting this Friday, Oct. 12th. This 
meeting will occur during 2nd Priority of Ac lab in Mr. Little's Classroom. Room 
0501 in the fine arts hallway. All other GSA Meetings will occur during 2nd priority 
of every Friday Ac lab. Hope to see you there. 
 

Parkway North Theatre presents its fall production "Bloody Murder" a Comedy 
Mystery by Ed Sala. The performances are Oct 24th - 26th at 7:00 PM. The show is 
full of twists, turns, obvious foreshadowing, and more than a few red herrings! 
Tickets are on sale now during all lunches in the commons. Make it a date night! 

 

PNH Nation, do you want to see photos of the NHS car wash, the Powderpuff 
game, or read about the new Venom movie? Then head over to Norsestar online 
to check out our most recent articles and features! 
 
 
 
Congratulations to the boys and girls cross country team for their hard work at 
the Conference meet this past Saturday. Congratulations to Tabitha Bevan who 
placed third overall in the varsity race.    
 

Attention Sophomores:  If you are interested in becoming a High School Hero, 
please see Mrs. Chambers in room 0421 for an application.  High School Heroes is 
a Safe and Drug Free program that aims to teach middle school students about 
the dangers of nicotine and marijuana.  If you are a sophomore, and you are 
interested in this Safe and Drug Free program, please see Mrs. Chambers ASAP. 

 

If you are interested in playing a Winter Sport, please make sure you sign up in 
PRIVIT by October 15th.  Please stop by the Athletic office with any questions. 

 



Coloring my History is a Black History Production that will be held February 6th 
and 7th.  Enjoy music, dancing, African dancing, poems skits, and more!  The first 
meeting will be November 1st at 2:45 in Ms. Harris’s room.  They will meet every 
Tuesday and Thursday after school.  Everyone is invited to participate in 
Parkway’s only Black History month celebration!  

 

Hey Girls - Do you love the water?  Love tumbling/gymnastics?  Love swimming?  
If so come to one of the meetings for the Swimming and Diving team this year!  
They will be held in room 2500 the morning of October 11th or after school 
October 16th.  Hope to see you there! 

 

 

Attention all potential winter athletes….The wrestling team will host a free fall 
clinic on Oct 14 from 1-3 PM, all are welcome, boys and girls, and any weight and 
size. Sign up in the bookstore, for any questions contact Coach Conley. 

 

Homecoming tickets are now on sale in the Bookstore!! All fines and fees must be 
paid prior to purchasing your ticket.  Bring your student ID.  Tickets are 10 dollars. 

 

If you are 18 years old or will turn 18 by Nov 6, you are eligible to vote in the Nov 
6 election.  Come to the library and register to vote!  Deadline to register is Oct 10 
to vote in the Nov 6 election.  
 

 

Need a little help understanding an assignment or project? Stop by the CLC 
Monday through Thursday from 2:30-3:30 to work with an A+ tutor! No 
appointment necessary! 
If you have signed up to be an A+ tutor or have assistance from a tutor please be 
sure to check your email so that you can begin working together. 

 



Happy Staff Birthday this week to:  Jamesell Kee, Matt Alonzo and Shirley Cheng 

 

Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance: 

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America 

and to the Republic for which it stands, one Nation 

under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 

 

 
 
And remember Parkway North it’s a great day to be a Viking!!! 


